
 

Head writes 

A huge thank you to all involved in the Eid party. It is such a marvellous event and the turn 
out was amazing. School has been busier than ever, with Year 6 and Year 2 completing their 
SATS. A huge well done to all of the children and staff in both of these year groups who 
coped with the extra stress brilliantly to ensure a smooth couple of weeks. We have a few 
dates for the diary, two competitions and advance warning of a change to ordering lunches 
in this newsletter. Hopefully you have enjoyed receiving this online for the first time! Mr. 
Laken 

 
      19th May 2023  

Bienvenue soo dhaweyn Witamy CG     ST 

Parent Pay 

From September we will be booking all meals via 

ParentPay. Please make sure you have an account 

and it is functioning. More details and coffee 

morning training sessions 

coming up! 

 

PTFA SAVE THE DATES! 

 

Dates 

Thurs 25th May—Coffee Morning 

(SEND) 

Thurs 8th June—Summer Fayre 

Coffee Morning 

Wednesday 21st June KS2 Sports Day 

Thurs 22nd June—Pastoral Coffee Morning 

Thurs 6th July—Parent Pay Coffee Morning 

Friday 7th July—Summer Fayre 

Competitions 

 

 

Houses—from September, we will be launching 4 

new houses for the children to compete in. We 

need ideas for names and logos for each house. 

The School Council and PE Team will choose a 

winner. The houses will be red, blue, green and 

yellow. Give to Mr. Laken by 8th June.  

Keep Easton Tidy We want poster designs to 

launch our campaign. Winners will have their 

designs displayed and the best one made into a 

banner. Entries by 8th June also.   

NEW DATE: Friday 7th July  we will be holding 
our Summer Fair. There will be food, henna, face 
painting, candy floss and much more.  

 

Summer Fayre sign up coffee morning 
Thursday 8th June 0900—1000 

 
If you would like to volunteer for either event 
either to help organise or help out on the day 
email bannermanroadpta@gmail.com 

 
Cake sale dates and classes to donate cakes: 
26/5 Bay Tree 
9/6 Lemon Tree 
23/6 Lime Tree   
7/7 Cherry Tree 

mailto:bannermanroadpta@gmail.com


School Attendance 

Last week our overall school attendance was 92%.  If your child is unwell, you must call the school office on 0117 377 2080, every day by 9am, to let us know,   

leaving your child’s name and class.  

Polite reminder: All parents and carers have a responsibility to get their children into school on time, by 8:45, each day. If your child arrives late, this will be marked 

on the register. Arrival after 9:10am will be considered an unauthorised absence and may be subject to a Penalty Notice. Penalty notices are a fine of £60 per child, 

per adult. 

Unfortunately we are unable to authorise holidays during term time. If you take your child away during term time, they will be marked as unauthorized, and you 

may face a Penalty Notice. If you are planning on going away, you must complete a holiday request form. If your child doesn’t attend school and we have not 

been given a reason, the school are obliged to contact Education Welfare, who will investigate your child’s absence. 

If you are worried about a child or young person who 
could be in danger, please contact:  
First Response on 0117 903 6444  
or the NSPCC on 0808 800500  
or contact the police directly by dialing 101. 

 
In an emergency always 
contact the police by   
dialing 999.   

Family Support  
 

If your child and/or family needs support, please don’t hesitate to call us on 01173 772 080 and ask to speak to;  
 
Anna Hicks - Family Support Worker (for housing, immigration queries, benefits, access to foodbanks etc.)  
anna.hicks@bannermanroadbristol.org  
Sian Lennox-Gordon - Pastoral Lead (for support with mental health, behaviour or attendance)  
sian.lennox-gordon@bannermanroadbristol.org 
 
If you have a concern or would like to arrange a meeting to discuss any of these issues,                                                 
including bullying or safeguarding please contact us via phone or email.  

PE Kit/Uniform 

  
 
 
 

 

 

Bags 

All children should be arriving at school with a bag 

each day. This is because they should be taking their 

reading record and book home each day and then   

returning it the next day. It is also good practice to 

prepare them for secondary school.   

 

 

Clubs next year 

We are looking to expand our range of clubs for  

next year. If you have a skill you’d like to share 

with the community, let us know!  

 Cooking 

 Music 

 Languages 

 Sport 

 


